
July 29, 2025 

Nancy Normore 
Shift Exploration Inc. 
503-905 West Pender Street
V6C 1L6
Vancouver, BC, CA 00000

Re: Coyote Basin Project - File No. P-2025-011  
Shift Exploration Inc. 
Notice of Intent to Conduct Mineral Prospecting 

Dear Nancy Normore: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Notice of Intent to Conduct Mineral 
Prospecting (NOI).  Our initial review indicates that, as of July 24, 2025, you have satisfied the 
minimum requirements of the Act and the Rules to begin the review process. 

Pursuant to Rule 5.1.3(a) of the Hard Rock/Metal Mining Rules and Regulations, the Division will 
conduct an in depth review of your notice.  You will receive notice of any deficiencies or requests for 
additional information from the Division within twenty (20) working days, on or before August 21, 
2025.  The Division will also notify you, within twenty days, if the review indicates the proposed 
operations are considered to be mining, rather than exploration or prospecting. 

Please note that you must file this notice with the US Bureau of Land Management office noted 
below, and that the twenty day review period commences when the division has determined that the 
BLM office has received the NOI materials. 

A Financial Warranty has been received in the amount of ($4,000.00) and is currently under review 
by the division. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 868-7757, or by email at 
Hunter.ridley@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Hunter Ridley 
Environmental Protection Specialist 


